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September 17, 2014 

 

 

Lisa Hollingsworth, SMRLS 

o/b/o John Lenzi 

55 – 5
th

 Street East, Ste. 400 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL:  lisa.hollingsworth@smrls.org 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 662 Payne Avenue  

 

Dear Ms. Hollingsworth: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 16, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that on September 17, 2014 at the City Council Public 

Hearing at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, she will ask that the City Council continue 

the matter to the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, October 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers.  Ms. Moermond also asked that you let her know of the Zoning 

Committee’s decision by October 7, 2014. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors  

 Sebastian Migdal 

   

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:lisa.hollingsworth@smrls.org

